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SPL RETURNS TO CURBSIDE SERVICE 
As of December 29, the library will be returning to curbisde service only due to Covid-19 staffing and 
public health considerations. Additionally, we’ll be reducing our hours from seven to five days a week, 
remaining closed on Sundays and Mondays. 

This means that many of our regular services: access to public computers, photocopiers, MakerSpace 
appointments, and others will be unavailable. However, Stratford Public Library will continue to offer 
engaging virtual programs for all ages, custom reading selections, remote printing, and more! Those 
requiring vaccine receipts printed are asked to phone the library so staff can prepare the documents 
for curbside pick-up. 

The Library Board and management will review the situation in two weeks’ time and look forward to 
bringing back in-person services as soon as it is safe to do so.  

The Library’s website and social media channels will be updated with new information as it is 
available. We thank the community for their patience and understanding and wish you all health and 
happiness in the new year. 

# # # 
If you would like more information about this topic, please contact 
Julia Merritt at 519-271-0220 x110 or JMerritt@stratford.ca 
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